
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:35:56 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:39 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Yasir Hussain

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The energy rate increases are extremely high and not at all in relation to the expected rate given the recent energy
increases and the lack of any proven infrastructure updates that can justify the cost increase .
Furthermore, this will have a strong impact on the consumer in a period of a strong recession. This rate increase is
completely unjustifiable and not based on any valid merits.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




